
 
 
CIR/019/2024-25                                                       Date: 19-12-2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Season’s Greetings from Manipal School! 

As the winter break approaches, we wish to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your thoughtful 
support in nurturing the holistic growth of our students. This pause in the school calendar 
offers a valuable opportunity for children to relax, rejuvenate, and immerse themselves in the 
warmth of family and tradition. 

We encourage our students to use this time to reconnect with loved ones, celebrate cherished 
customs, and engage in meaningful conversations with elders, fostering deeper bonds and an 
appreciation for shared values. 

School will remain closed for the Winter break from December 24, 2024 to January 01, 2025. 
The school will reopen on January 02, 2025. 
 

 Attendance is compulsory on the closing day and reopening day of School.   
 Second term fee dues must be cleared on or before December 21, 2024. 
 Third term fee payment dates in school are January 02, 03, 04, and 06, 2025.  
  For online payment please login @  https://u.nskc.in/2307427525OMRAI 

 
The Management and staff of Manipal School join me as I wish you and your family the best, 
this joyous Christmas season and the very best for the New Year!!! 
 
Thanking you 
 
For Manipal School 

 

S/d Principal 

Mrs. Srilatha S Alva  

 


